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Oct 16, 2012

Raquel Tiu

Patient Care Director

Perioperative Services

New York Presbyterian Hospital

NY,  NY 10021

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to certify that I had the privilege of working with Mirielle Leconte as a travel nurse for  F10 PACU from Nov 2009 to Sept 2010. During her assignment, we witnessed her expertise as a clinician and her strong advocacy for her patients and family members. 
Not to shy away from responsibilities, she developed very good camaraderie with the staff in the unit during that time.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is a need for further information.

Respectfully,

Raquel Tiu

